
MYC Guidelines
Protection from Covid-19

● MYC is open for members and guests at their own risk.
● While on MYC grounds, practice social distancing whenever possible, wear a

mask when it is not possible.
● These days, smart sailors wear appropriate PPE in the interest of their own

protection and the protection of other sailors.
Sanitizing

● A hand washing station is available outside the clubhouse.
● Watch duty will have various sanitizing tasks in addition to the routine tasks.

Around the clubhouse
● A sign in/out book is being provided outside the clubhouse for all members and guests to utilize

when using the club. This would be used for contact tracing if it ever became necessary.
● Masks will be required in the clubhouse whenever people need to gather inside, due to a function

as Learn To Sail ground school, or inclement weather.
● Use of the clubhouse Refridgerator is now permitted for day use.
● Snacks and Drinks are being made available for purchase as in previous seasons.
● Wednesday evening cookouts will be planned as in previous years, beginning in mid June.
● Window box fans will be used to circulate the air within the clubhouse.

Launch and club dinghys
● Launch boat captain will request crews wear masks when distancing is not possible during launch

and retrieval operations.
● PFDs are required on club dinghies, and on the docks for youth.

New members
● New members orientation will be held twice during the spring, see the Rhumblings for the schedule.

Racing
● Sunday racing will commence in late May. Check the season schedule on website or rhumblings for

specific dates.
● Race Committee members have the option of wearing mask when it’s not possible to maintain

distance. Covid risk is greatly diminished to near zero when two of these three conditions are met
○ Outdoor Setting
○ Distance
○ Masking

● As is club policy in the by-laws, Members not able to keep their race duty commitment need to find a
substitute, or face the penalty of a fine.

● Member captains may choose and invite their crew as they deem appropriate for their boat.

Meetings
● All club meetings will be online until further notice, details and reminders in email.

Revised 27 April 2021


